
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/27/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02233-2025. 

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 2:00 PM 
To: 'C N' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket #20240032-SU 

Good Afternoon, Clare Navratil. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
Commission Pepixty Clerk I 
Florida PubLio service Commission 
2540 shixmard oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 323^ 
Phone: (STO) 4Í3-&4&T 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: C N <clarenavratil@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 1:38 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc. state. fl. us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner 
Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032-511 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

bear Commissioners: 

As a homeowner on bon Pedro Island, I vehemently oppose the EU's application for a sewer 

system. 

Here are my reasons: 

i 



Environmental. In many situations, a septic system can be more environmentally friendly than a 

sewer system. Also, keeping septic systems will keep the beaches pristine and clear of condos 

and other progressive builds that will come with sewers. 

Cost: The cost is exorbitant. Many islanders have just invested enormous amounts of money to 

repair their homes and septics in the last two years due to the three hurricanes. Many 
islanders will not be able to afford the price tag of the sewer system. Add the cost of the 

sewer to the already high taxes, and many will be forced to sell and move away. 

Many islanders came and spoke at the public hearings, so you are aware that there is high 

opposition to this proposed plan. 

Please consider the position of the residents of bon Pedro and vote against this proposal. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Clare Navratil 

7332 Palm Island Drive #4 

Placida FL 33946 

clarenavratil@qmail.com 
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